NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

28 May 2024

MR. ROLANDO L. CHU

Power Systems, General Manager
Monark Equipment Corporation

13 Economia Street, Bagumbayan
Quezon City

Email: stcoronel@monark-cat.com / nbpangilinan@monark-cat.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED FOR CONTRACT NO. LOG MSSP 2024-05-059-JBO
Re: Lease of 1.0 MW Modular Diesel Gensets for San Vicente DPP
PR No. $S1-SVD24-001 / PB240402-JD

Dear Mr. Chu:

We are pleased to inform you that the Contract for the Lease of 1.0 MW Modular Diesel Gensets
for San Vicente DPP, Brgy. New Agutaya, San Vicente, Palawan has been awarded to your favor.

Based on Article Ill of the said contract, the delivery, installation, testing and commissioning of the
modular generating set shall be completed by the Lessor for thirty (30) calendar days reckoned
from the issuance of Notice to Proceed.

For further details and other requirements relative to the contract implementation, please
coordinate with Mr. Edwin T. Tatel — Manager, Luzon Operations Department with mobile no. 0908-
1818714,

Kindly signify your conformity by signing on the space provided below and return to us one (1)
original copy for our reference and file.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

2
NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION
THE PRESIDENT & CEOQ

Conforme:

Received and Acknowledged by:

thorized Representative
Date - May 31,2024

cf:  Mr. E.T. Tatel — Dept. Manager, LOD
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